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Longwood College Faculty Senate
Tuesday, April 11, 1995
5:00 p.m., Grainger 110

Presiding: Dr. Darryl Poole, VPAA

Present: Dr. Lee Bidwell Absent: Mr. Mark Baldridge
Dr. David Carkenord Dr. Patrick Barber
Ms. Linda Cranston President William Dorrill
Dr. Mary Flanigan Dr. Berkwood Farmer
Dr. Robert Gibbons Dr. William Frank
Dr. William Harbour Mr. Richard Hurley
Dr. Patricia Lust Dr. Judith Johnson
Dr. Susan May Ms. Phyllis Mable
Ms. Kristine Palmer Dr. Robert Sawyer
Dr. Jeffery Peden Dr. Douglas Young

Dr. Charles Ross

Dr. Ellery Sedgwick
Dr. Pat Shank

Dr. Betty Jo Simmons
Dr. Robert Wu

The organizational meeting of the Longwood College Faculty Senate was called to order at
5:05 p.m., April 11, 1995, in Grainger Hall 110, Dr. Darryl Poole presiding.

The meeting was called in keeping with the specifications of the Longwood College Faculty
Senate Bylaws adopted by the Board of Visitors Executive Committee on March 16, 1995.

The orders of business were selection of officers as specified in Article [V, Section 1 of the
Bylaws and determination of initial terms of senatorial appointments as specified in Articie
IIl, Section 3 of the bylaws.

By secret ballot the Senate elected the following officers for the annual term of office
beginning July 1, 1995:

Chair Dr. William Harbour
Deputy Chair Dr. Ellery Sedgwick
Executive Committee member Dr. Judith Johnson
Executive Committee member Ms. Kristine Palmer

Executive Committee member Dr. Susan May
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Drawn by lot the following members were selected for one year terms:

Mr. Mark Baldridge
Dr. Mary Flanigan
Dr. William Harbour
Dr. Robert Gibbons
Dr. Patricia Lust

Dr. Susan May

Dr. Jeffery Peden
Dr. Pat Shank

Dr. Douglas Young

The bylaws state that a person who serves two consecutive terms must be out of the Senate
for a year before serving another term. Prior to the drawing of lots the senators agreed by
consensus to refer to the Executive Committee the question of whether their initial terms of
appointment would be counted as full terms for purposes of determining eligibility for future
elections.
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